## Ministry of Secondary Education C.P.L LE FANION English Language



School Year 202/2022 Duration: 02H Coef, 4, 3

Class: Tle A, C, D

Name of Stud	dent	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	
	Student Compe	etence (To be	ticked)	
Not Acquired	Ongoing Acquired	Acquired	Excellent	
	<u> </u>			
	Parent's	s /Guardian':	<u>s</u>	
Name	Sign	Date		Comments
	, IVIAI KS	2		•
Assessment Of Resources Gram/Voc/20	Assessment Of Competence Reading/Writin/20		Total	
•	sessment of resources (20 ma	arks)		
TASKS: Conforms of the v	mplete this interview between erbs from the brackets.	n Mr. Missam	and the jour	nalist with the correct
The journalis	t: Good afternoon, Mr. Missa	ım and welcoı	ne to this par	nel.
	Thank you sir .dear panelist's		•	
The journalist You (1)	t: before we start, I wouldlike (To start) as book so	to inform the	e viewers that (2)	you are an economist ( <b>To do</b> ) it for 10 years
Mr.Missam: Y	Yes exactly. Just to add that I (To attend) classes in the unit	was(3)		
The journalist can you provid money?	t:that's great! Please tell us, a le to young Cameroonians wh	s an economi ho work on th	c expert today eir own but c	y, what piece of advice annot manage their
Mr. Missam: \very challenging	Well, as I (5)ng but I had not (6)	(To say) earl	ier, joining so	chool and business was
TASKS 2: Re-	write these sentences follow	wing the instr	actions given	in brackets (5 marks)

		•			
1)	Nobody is working in this ho	ouse .			
	( Question tag)				
2)					
2)	(give the modal verb which d	leals with the underline words)			
3)	problem ( Join the sentences	not like smoking because it causes a lot of health with Neither nor)			
4)	I am reading my novel while They are playing their football match (Put the sentence the past continuous)				
5)	The criminal used stolen gune	in the maliham (Cl.			
5)	The criminal used stolen guns in the robbery (Change to passive voice)				
Se	ection <b>B</b> : Vocabulary (10mark	(c)			
	ceron b. Vocabulary (10man				
<u>ASF</u>	$\frac{\mathbf{L1}}{\mathbf{L1}}$ : Match the words or expression.	essions with their definitions (5 marks)			
1)	Self-Confidence	Using measurement of human features to identify people.			
2)	Floral arrangement	Pressure or worry caused by problems in one's life.			
,3)	Passport	Trust in your own abilities			
4)	Biometric	Bouquet or bunch of flowers arranged in an attractive way.			
5)	Stress	Official travel document identifying holder as citizen.			
	The second secon	·			
1)					
2)					
4)					
5)					

<u>TASK 2</u>: Choose the words nearest in meaning to the underlined words from the lists in brackets. Write your answer in the space provided.

1)	The <b>impact</b> of covid-19	can be very harmful (effect, af	fect, knowledge)
----	-------------------------------	---------------------------------	------------------

- 2) Mr. Eloundou <u>runs</u>a very big supermarket in town (destroys, spoils, manages)
- 3) These shoes were manufactured in china (destroyed, made, sold)
- 4) The plane from Douala to Paris will depart at 8:00 a.m.(take off, call off, kicked off)
- 5) The mount Cameroon race runners do not want to <u>surrender</u> the competition ( start ,give up , handover )\_\_\_\_\_

Part two: Assessment of competence (20 marks)

Section c: Reading Comprehension (10 marks)

TASK: Read the passage carefully and answer the questions which follow. If possible use your own words.

The shuttle Discovery and its astronauts returned safely to earth on Tuesday after making a rare flyover of America's heartland to wrap up their 15-day, 6 million-mile journey to the International Space Station.

The touchdown was delayed by rain and fog that dissipated as the sun rose. Commander Alan Poindexter made what appeared to be a smooth touchdown, a day late because of the rain. Discovery scooped through a hazy sky before landing on the Kennedy Space Center runway. This was, in fact, Discovery's next-to-last flight. Only one more mission remained for NASA's oldest surviving shuttle. As soon as it was removed from the runway, it was prepared for the final flight, schedules for November 2010. It was the first time since 2007 that a space shuttle has descended over so much of the United States.

Meanwhile, history made with the presence of four women in space on 2 April 2010. One of the women was a former teacher, two were space engineers and one was Japanese. It was a wonderful experience for **them**.

Scientists, researchers, and space engineers, who have worked on space programmes over the years, have had to meet some challenges that space travel presents. Space has no air and temperatures on earth are not comparable to those in space. Also, the sun is a source of dangerous radiation which could put the lives of astronauts at risk. To meet some of these challenges, engineers have built filters on spacecraft windows to protect astronauts from binding ultraviolet rays. They have also equipped the spacecraft with the thermal control system that regulates temperatures to make it conducive to living comfortably.

## **OUESTIONS**

1)	What 02 climate conditions delayed the touch down?
2)	What happened on 2 April 2010?
3)	1, 1, 1, 1, 1, 1, 1, 1, 1, 1, 1, 1, 1, 1
4)	How did the experts overcome the challenges of making life comfortable?
5)	Which expression does the pronoun underlined replace in the text?
6)	Give a synonym in the text, from the word "touchdown"

Section D: Composition writing (10 Marks)

<u>Task:</u>Choose one of the following topics and write a composition of about 200 to 300 words. Make sure your composition should be in gold English.

- 1) The manager of NIKI Supermarket has and visited for the post of sales agent in the radio. Write an application to the manager requesting for that post. In your application you should state the following
  - Why you need the job?
  - You're Qualification?
  - Your experience concerning the job

You are NGO ALI, From KUMBA Town, and POBOX 17 NSO.

- 2) You are the president of the youths association in your community on the occasion of the visit of the minister of art and culture deliver a speech to solicited for recreational facilities for the youths in your community
- 3) The need for a second language use at work is important do you agree?

COURSE FACILITATOR: ZEYNAB ATSANYA